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On June 22, 2023 at approximately 2:30PM, deputies responded to the area of 10600 
Spotsylvania Avenue in reference to a deceased male in the woods. A citizen called the 
Sheriff’s Office after they discovered what appeared to be a body in the woods. The citizen 
stated that he was collecting cans for recycling when he made the discovery. Detectives 
responded and found a severely decaying body. Upon initial investigation, it appears the 
body may have been at the location for over a month. The deceased male has been sent 
to the Medical Examiner’s Office for further review. At this time, there is no determination 
on the cause of death. This particular area is known to be frequented by the homeless.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 


